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WORSHIP  
This week we will conclude our Generosity theme, reflecting on how people can work 
together to achieve special things. 
 
If the children have any prayers linked to this theme that they would like to share, they 
would be very welcome to do so. 
 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Some dates for your diaries this week: 

Robin and Hummingbird classes would like to invite their parents to join them for afternoon tea on Wednesday, 12th 

October.  The children will be baking cakes in the morning and then you are very welcome to join us from 2pm for cake, 

soft drinks and chats. 

We would like to welcome everyone to a maths parent information session on Thursday, 13th October.  We are holding 

two: 2:45pm (you are welcome to use the playground for parking) and 5pm.  We would like to share with you how we 

teach maths at Lower Heath, go through Times Tables Rock Stars and Numbots and provide other ideas for helping your 

children with maths learning at home.  Refreshments available! 

Parents’ Evenings letters have gone out this week. Please book your preferred time slot for Monday, 7th or 14th 

November.  It will be great to have this at school once again to give you an opportunity to look at children’s books and 

have a 10 minute discussion with class teachers. There will also be an Usborne Book Fair in the hall; a chance to get 

some early stocking fillers?!  

Mrs Jenkins is busy beavering away organising our Christmas Fair which will be at Fauls Village Hall, Friday, 25th 

November, 3-4:30pm. If anyone would like to be involved or can help out at all on the day, your support would be very 

much appreciated.  We are planning to take all children to church for an advent service in the afternoon. After the service, 

please can children be collected from the church, then join us at the village hall for the fair. There will be no clubs or 

Activity Zone on this day. 

The children (and adults!) had a great time watching Luca at our film night this week – thank you to Miss                                      

Williams for organising this and to Mrs Brown and Miss Spain for helping on the night.  Your support for                         the 

event raised £120 and this is going towards purchasing Primary School atlases for the children. 

A reminder that next Friday (14th October) is a PD Day so children won’t be in school.  See you on Monday! 

 Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

Friday 7th October 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
There are no birthdays this week.  
That’s unusual! 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbirds: Isla Rae 
Robin Class: Robyn, Finley, Max 
Skylark Class: Reggie L, Eliza W, Niall, Archie 
Kingfisher Class: Oliver, Kyle, Archie P, Ava 
Owl Class: Mia G, Philippa, Amelia 
 
 Click here to view our upcoming events.  

 
Events at a glance: 

• Robin and Hummingbird 
Afternoon Tea: Wednesday, 12th 
October 

• Parent Maths workshops: 
Thursday, 13th October 

• PD Day: 14th October 

• Parents’ Evenings: 7th and 14th 
November  

• Christmas Fair – 25th November 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

